
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Valpo Shelter Begins Transition to Nonprofit to Ensure Long-Term Impact 

[Cullman, AL] – Valpo Shelter, a passion project dedicated to helping those in need, is 
taking a significant step toward sustainability by transitioning into a nonprofit organization. 
This transformation will ensure that the shelter's mission endures for years to come, 
providing critical support to individuals facing homelessness in our community. 

“Our mission has always been to provide education, resources, and hope to those in need,” 
said John Marx, Founder of Valpo Shelter. “By establishing Valpo Shelter as a nonprofit, we 
can build a strong foundation that allows us to expand our reach and impact after my 
passing. That Valpo Shelter will continue to always be my ‘passion project.’” 

As part of this transition, we are working diligently to update our website with the latest 
information and resources required for this transition to go from a passion project to a 
nonprofit. This is our first step toward creating a more structured and sustainable future for 
Valpo Shelter. 

To guide and support this mission, we are seeking dedicated board members. Our ideal 
candidate is a veteran who has experienced homelessness and successfully overcome it, 
as their unique perspective would be invaluable in shaping our initiatives. However, we 
welcome applications from anyone passionate about making a difference. 

In addition to establishing a strong leadership team, we are actively working on filing the 
necessary documents to gain official nonprofit status. This designation will allow us to 
expand our reach, increase funding opportunities, and provide more comprehensive 
support to those in need. 

We are also seeking individual and corporate sponsors who want to invest in their 
community by supporting Valpo Shelter’s mission. By partnering with us, sponsors can 
make a lasting impact on the lives of those striving to rebuild their futures. We will be 
allowing these sponsors to be able to have an entire site, fed from the main Valpo Shelter 
site to be specifically run for their city/state or county. 

For more information, to apply as a board member, or to become a sponsor, please visit 
https://www.valposhelter.org/ or contact us at John Marx / jmarx@valposhelter.org. 
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About Valpo Shelter: 
Valpo Shelter was founded with a deep commitment to helping those experiencing 
homelessness in our community. What began as a passion project has grown into a vital 
resource for individuals seeking shelter, support, and a path to stability. By transitioning 
into a nonprofit, Valpo Shelter is ensuring that its mission continues for generations to 
come. 

To learn more about Valpo Shelter and its mission, visit www.valposhelter.org. 

For media inquiries, contact: 

John Marx 

Email: jmarx@valposhelter.org 

Phone: (256) 258-8593 
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